
Farewell Party For Mr. Patrick M. Wamuyu 
Date and time:  
Thu, 2014-08-07 13:00 
Location / Venue:  
 
Mr. Patrick M. Wamuyu had the previlege of having a lunch party held in his honour on the 7th of 
August 2014 organized by the college welfare. Mr. Mwangi is set to leave the university as a 
member of staff where he has diligently worked as an accountant at the college Bursar's office. 
Speaker after speaker during the ocassion commended him for his reliability and outstanding 
dedication to the college in terms of his performance. The Registrar speaking on behalf of the 
college and the university wished Mr. Mwangi success in his future endeavours. 


